ATTENTION SCHOOL LIBRARIANS

The May issue of North Carolina Li-
braries will be mailed to members of the
North Carolina Library Association about
May 15, 1943. If your school closed be-
fore May 17, and if you will have a dif-
ferent summer address, please advise the
Editors regarding your summer address.
North Carolina Libraries is not publish-
ed in July and August and issue No. 4
will be mailed about Sept. 15.




